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2nd December 2016 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the school has had to take the decision to cancel the 
Christmas Fair, which was due to take place on the 6th December 2016.  
 
However, you will still have the opportunity to buy what the children have made for the 
Christmas Fair.  
 
You will receive a letter from your child’s class teacher informing you when each class will hold 
their own Christmas Sale.  
 
We look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Hayley Mapp 

Headteacher 

Victoria Park Academy  
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